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June 24, 2019

Circuitwerkes, Inc.
2805 NW 6th Street
Gainesville, FL 32609

In re: W238BW, Largo, FL
BMPFT-20 1 90605AAL
Facility ID# 158581

Dear Applicant:

This refers to the above-captioned application for W238BW, Largo, Florida.

An engineering study has revealed the application violates 47 C.F.R. § 74.1204(a) with respect to
W28ODW, Tampa, Florida (BLFT-20130227AD0). Section 74.1204(a) states that an
application for a FM translator station will not be accepted if the proposed operation would
involve prohibited overlap of predicted field strength contours with any other authorized station.
The proposed 40 dBu interference contour overlaps with the 60 dBu protected contour of
W28ODW.

In light of the above, the application BMPFT-20190605AAL is unacceptable for filing pursuant
to 47 C.F.R. § 73.3566(a) and IS HEREBY DISMISSED. This action is taken pursuant to 47
C.F.R. § 0.283.

James D. Bradshaw
Deputy Chief
Audio Division
Media Bureau


